
 

 

 

March 22, 2020 

 

Memorandum: Covid-19  

Extended School Closures and Cancellation of Exams 

 

At a news conference earlier today, Premier François Legault announced that schools will remain closed until 

May 1st.  During the same conference, Minister of Education, Jean-François Roberge announced that all 

Quebec Ministry May-June Exams have been cancelled.  Please note that all school board-based exams have 

been cancelled as well. 

As the Ministry provides more detailed information, it will be shared via our social media platforms.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

______________________ 
 
 
GEORGE SINGFIELD 
Secretary General – Director of Corporate Services and Communication 

 


